

Dr. David A. Hampton Senior Pastor 2012-present Dr. T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Senior Pastor Emeritus 1969-2012

"On coming to the house, they saw the child with his mother Mary, and they bowed down and worshiped him. Then they opened their treasures and presented him with gifts of gold, frankincense and myrrh"

Matthew 2:11

NEW YEAR'S EVE

Join us on **Saturday**, **December 31st** at 6pm as we gather for our **End-of-Year Prayer Service at 6pm**. This prayer service is in lieu of our traditional Watch Night Service.

NEW YEAR'S DAY

Begin the New Year in worship on **Sunday**, **January 1**, **2017 at 10:30am** as we give the Lord glory and honor for the start of a blessed new year!

MIDWEEK SERVICES

Midweek will be in recess for the holidays. Midweek Services will resume on Wednesday, January 11, 2017 at 7pm.

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Sunday Bible Study is in recess, TODAY, Sunday, December 25th and January 1, 2017. Classes will resume on January 8, 2016 at 9am.

HOLIDAY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE HOURS

- The office will be closed Monday, December 26th.
- Tuesday, December 27th Thursday, December 29th the office will be open from 8am-12noon, ONLY.
- The office will be closed Friday, December 30th and Monday, January 2nd.
- Regular office hours, 8am-3:30pm will resume on Tuesday, January 3, 2017.

MERRY CHRISTMAS to our Light of the World Christian Church Family from **Pastor David** and **Lady Hope Hampton & family**. Jesus is truly the reason for the season!



